
City of Ozark Annexation Date Confirmed by City     Ex. 201 
 
 
 
From: Megan Bischof <mbischof@ozarkmissouri.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 4:55 PM 
To: Julie Van Meter <jvanmeter@carnahanevans.com> 
Cc: Christiaan D. Horton <chorton@carnahanevans.com> 
Subject: RE: Inquiry as to annexation date of particular parcel (Property No. 11-0.8-33-000-000-001.000)  
 
The tract of land that you identified was annexed into city limits on September 6, 2022. Please let 
me know if you need any additional information. 
  
Thanks, 
Megan  
  
From: Julie Van Meter <jvanmeter@carnahanevans.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 8:21 AM 
To: Megan Bischof <mbischof@ozarkmissouri.org> 
Cc: Christiaan D. Horton <chorton@carnahanevans.com> 
Subject: Inquiry as to annexation date of particular parcel (Property No. 11-0.8-33-000-000-001.000)  
  
Ms. Bischof – Accompanying please find a cadastral map and parcel information on a particular piece of 
real estate located in Ozark at the intersection of 65 Highway and South Street.  We are inquiring as to 
when this particular property was annexed into the City of Ozark. Please advise if you are the 
appropriate person to make of this inquiry or to whom we need to direct this request. Should you have 
questions or need additional information regarding this inquiry, please do not hesitate to contact 
Christiaan Horton (chorton@carnahanevans.com) at your earliest convenience.  Your time and attention 
to this inquiry is greatly appreciated. Thank you – Julie  
  
Julie Van Meter, Assistant to Christiaan D. Horton, Esq.  
CARNAHAN EVANS PC 
2805 S. Ingram Mill Road | Springfield, MO 65804 
P 417.447.4400 | F 417.447.4401 | O 417.841.3013 
CarnahanEvans.com | jvanmeter@CarnahanEvans.com 
  
  

 
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION® 
  
  
This e-mail transmission contains confidential information which is protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or work product doctrine and 
is intended only for the addressee(s) named herein. If you received this transmission in error, you are herein notified that reading, copying or distributing 
this message is prohibited. Please contact the sender immediately at 417.447.4400 and delete the message from your computer system. 
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